
BOS, 

 

I do not support 10% expansion. I do not support the idea that it should be tied to any permitting 

legislation. I do not think you really believe that this is a good idea during a drought. 

 

I agree with the numerous non-cultivation voices who have grave environmental concerns and 

with good reason. I agree with the CCAG's memo on this matter. 

 

No to 10% expansion. 

 

Please find your collective moral compass, 

 

Gabriel Ferreira 

Covelo, Round Valley 

 


